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19th September 2022 

Year 6 Residential 

Dear Parents and Carers: 

At the end of Year 6, HJS children are offered a 5 day residential trip. As a celebration of 
their time at Henleaze and as a preparation for moving on to secondary school, this is an 
invaluable opportunity, and one that we would like every child to take part in. 

From 22nd to 26th May 2023 we are going to Kilve Court in Somerset to partake in 5 days 
of adventurous activities. The programme will include a wide range of activities, such as 
climbing, mountain biking, archery, rifle shooting, paddle boarding and kayaking, as well 
as some wonderful exploration of the countryside and the beach. 

Kilve Court is run by SSE Outdoors, who operate 4 centres in the UK. You can find out 
more about Kilve Court on the SSE website. https://www.sseoutdoors.co.uk/our-
centres/kilve-court/. We will have our own accommodation area, with shared cabins 
around a central play area and our own common room. 

The cost of this trip is £390. Please go to School Gateway to pay a £50 non-refundable 
deposit by Friday 30th September. You will then be able to pay in instalments throughout 
the year, or in full at any time. 

Parents of children eligible for free school meals or pupil premium may be eligible for a 
discount. Anyone experiencing financial hardship should contact the office to discuss 
payment options. We don’t want any children to miss out. 

If you would like to discuss any aspect of the residential trip, please email the office and 
ask to speak to a member of the Year 6 team or the Headteacher. 

Yours sincerely, 

Adam Barber and Jonathan Parr 
Headteachers 
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